
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 June 2006 

13. APPLICATION TO FENDALTON/WAIMAIRI COMMUNITY BOARD’S YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUND 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Community Recreation Adviser, regarding applications for 

funding from the Board’s 2005/06 Youth Development fund and resolved: 
 
 1. That $400 be allocated from the Board’s 2005/06 Youth Development fund to Dominic McGarr 

towards the cost of participating in the Mainland soccer under 14 event in Australia. 
 
 2. That $400 be allocated from the Board’s 2005/06 Youth Development fund to Vincent Jagers to 

attend the Brisbane Southern Skies soccer tournament.  
 
 


